
Dr. D. Tria James 
159 Ferrest Avenue, N. E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Dr. Jaaes: 

January 21, 1970 

I appreciated receivina your invitation to share in 
the Conference on Medicine and Religion in Atlanta, October 
4-6. As much aa I might wish to be able to participate, I 
feel at this time it would be unwise for •• to .. ke this 
comait .. nt. However, I wish you well in the Conference and 
I am aure it will be a significant one. 

Yours cordially and sincerely, 

Ttao.as C. Oden 

TCO/ra 




